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Student Activities: 

April 10
th
 – Kelley Elementary had a special visitor.  Clifford visited students in 

the Kelley Cafeteria.  Ms McJimsey read students a special book and then all the 

students got hug or high five Clifford.  This special visit was funded by the 

Migrant Program.   

      

April 11
th
 and 12

th
 - Kelley students participated in an internet safety program 

presented by Gateway Services.  Students learned about the different types of 

dangers that are on the internet and to have parents supervise what they are doing 

on the internet. 

 

April 16- 20
th
 - Kinder, 1

st
 and 2

nd
 grade students completed the End of Year TPRI 

Testing.   

 

April 19
th
 & 20

th
 – Kelley students participated in the 5

th
 6 weeks Character Counts 

Programs in the Kelley Gym.  The students received awards and then played 

different activities.   

 

April 23
rd

 -27
th

 - 1
st
 and 2

nd
 grade students participated in the Pre-STAAR Testing 

in Reading and Math.  The students worked hard to prepare for the big test and 

learned valuable strategies. 

 

May 1
st
 – The PK Head Start students and their parents attended a family field trip 

sponsored by Region 14 at Mr. Gatti’s in Abilene.  The students had a lot of fun 

and got to sport new shirts made by the Head Start staff. 

  

May 3
rd

  – The 2
nd

 grade students visited the Hutchinson campus and got to meet 

all the 3
rd

 grade teachers.   

 

May 8
th

 -  Kelley Elementary had “Jump Day”.  Due to rain and cooler weather we 

had to change our splash day to jump day.  The students had 6 jumping castles and 

jumped.  The students said it was “The Bestest Day Ever”.   

 

   

 

 

 Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb March April May 

PreK 86 87 86 88 86 89 85 87 85 

Kindergarten 76 77 76 75 73 74 76 76 75 

1st Grade 76 75 76 75 74 76 77 76 75 

2nd  72 72 72 70 71 75 76 76 73 

Total 310 311 310 308 304 314 314 318 308 



May 9
th

  - Kindergarten Students went on their year end field trip to the Abilene 

Zoo.  The students had a great time.   

 

May 10
th

 – 1
st
 Grade Students went to the Children’s Museum of the Southwest in 

Midland.  The students had a great time.   

 

May 11
th

  - 1
st
 Grade students that met their 100% AR goal went to Mr. Gatti’s in 

San Angelo.  There were 54 students that met their goal and they had a great time 

playing games and eating pizza.   

 

May 15 -  PreK and PreK Head Start went to Big Spring Bowl-A-Rama.  To be 

continued.  I will let you know how it turns out.   

 

Teacher Activities 

April 27
th
 – Kelley honored our Secretary with posters, and cards from the 

students.  Mrs. Mendoza does a great job working at Kelley Elementary and we are 

so glad we have her as our secretary.     

 

May 1
st
 – 4

th
 –  I have a super terrific group of students and staff at Kelley that 

honored me with a special Principals Week.  I received posters, special gifts, and a 

great meal.    

 

May 7
th

 – 9
th
 – Kelley staff and students honored Nurse Natalie for “Nurse’s Day.” 

 

Things to Come: 

May???- Teacher Appreciation Day 

May 16
th

 – Breakfast with Mom 

May 17
th

 – 2
nd

 Grade AR Trip to Joyland 

May 18
th

 – Field Day 

May 21
st
 – PreK and PreK Head Start Awards 

May 22
nd

 – Kinder Awards 

May 23
rd

 – 1
st
 Grade Awards 

         Kinder Picnic at the Park 

May 24
th

 – 2
nd

 Grade Awards 

         Perfect Attendance Limo Ride 

May 30
th

 – PreK and PreK Head Start Registration for 4 year olds  (11-4) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


